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Website 

 

This week Juan started working on the Website 

and his almost finished with it. It still needs some 

content and review with the group but it will be 

finished this week 

 

Quarters 

 

We had our 1/4 walkthrough last Monday. We 

think it was a great experience because we 

received a lot of feedback and several people 

offered to help with advice.. It was also helpful to 

see where are we standing in terms of progress 

and what’s the general opinion about the project. 

Meeting with Garth 

Some team members had a meeting with Garth. 

They discussed the progress of the project and 

Garth provided new insights based on the 

individual work he has been doing with Herb. 

 

 "I am looking for a lot of 

people who have an 

infinite capacity to not 

know what can't be 

done." - Henry Ford  
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Workshop with 
Jennifer. 
This week we had a meeting with Jennifer King 

who gave us a very insightful and great workshop 

on Herb functionalities. 

After this workshop we saw a better picture of the 

whole project and we were finally able to 

understand many of the things that were blocking 

our development..  


